TISDALE RESOURCES CORP.
Suite 2200, 885 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, British Columbia
V6C 3E8

NEWS RELEASE
TISDALE RESOURCES ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF MARCO PARENTE

December 6, 2018 — Vancouver, British Columbia — Tisdale Resources Corp. (the “Company”)
announces that effective immediately Marco Parente has resigned as a director of the
Company. The Company thanks Mr. Parente for his service to the Company over the years.

Following the resignation of Mr. Parente, the board of directors of the Company now consists of
Richard Grayston, Mark Ferguson and Richard Ko.

For further information, contact Richard Grayston at rwgrayston@telus.net.
On behalf of the Board,
Tisdale Resources Corp.

Richard Grayston, Chief Executive Officer

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX
Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release.



